
 

 

 

NEW YORK CITY  

TAXI & LIMOUSINE COMMISSION 
 

Notice of Cancellation of Commission Meeting 
 

 

The Commission Meeting of the New York City Taxi and Limousine 

Commission previously scheduled for Thursday, May 16, 2013 at 9:00 

a.m., at the offices of the Commission at 33 Beaver Street, 19th Floor, 

New York, New York, has been cancelled. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact us by telephone at 212-676-1135 

or email at tlcrules@tlc.nyc.gov. 
 

 


